

Announcements for the week of April 25 – May 1, 2021

Feast Day of Our Lady of Good Counsel

Last Saturday morning, we began a novena to Our Lady of Good Counsel in observance of the feast day. We will continue to pray this novena 30 minutes before the first Mass of every morning. If all goes well, you may print out a copy of the prayers from our web site so that you can follow along or pray on your own at home. The novena will end on April 25 and we will celebrate the feast day of Our Lady of Good Counsel with a Mass this Monday, April 26 at 7 PM. We hope that you will be able to join us.

Assistance For Kupuna to Receive the COVID-19 Vaccine

The OLGC Health Ministry is offering assistance to those kupuna who may be isolated and have limited family or caregiving support to help make appointments to receive a COVID-19 vaccine. You may sign up for assistance at the check in table during Mass. A Health Ministry volunteer will reach out to those who are in need of assistance by telephone and will help to connect you to specific kupuna resources. The OLGC Health Ministry is also looking for other compassionate and willing volunteers to help with this outreach effort.

Tuitions Discounts for Registered Parishioners Available

Our Lady of Good Counsel School is now offering parish discounts for registered families. All parishioners will receive a discount of 15% off of the tuition and may receive an additional discount of up to 50% depending on need and an interview with Fr. Santhosh. If you are interested in providing a good Catholic education for your children, please contact OLGC School at 455-4533.